FRIDAY, 28 JULY 2023.
BACK WITH A BANG EDITION

NEWSLETTER

ROODEVAL ROAD

'_ 1 . .
0151510110 e Leuls Trichardt

Contact

N _r-__ : vl
RIDGEWAY PREPARATORY

OPEN DAY'!

COME EXPERIENCE WHY RIDGEWAY PREPARATORY
IS THE PRIVATE SCHOOL OF CHOICE IN LIMPOPO!

[ ses vou rhere

Saturday

29 July, 2023 JOIN US

Start At @ 0
08:00 -12:.00

.ridgewaycollege.co.za

ART EXHIBITION

You are also cordially invited to the
exclusive Art Exhibition tonight as our
children showcase their talent and hard
work. I look forward to immersing myself in
a culturally rich evening as we enjoy this
quality showcase coordinated by our
teachers.

OPEN DAY

Our Open day is on the horizon and I am super
excited to meet our new and existing families as
we showcase our world-class facility nestled
beneath the Soutpansberg Mountains. So come
through and enjoy our many stalls, and maybe
sample our unique Ridgeway Sauce as you enjoy a
hotdog at our stall. If you are looking for me, I will
most likely be next to the pancake stall, you know
for quality and assurance purposes! 22There is so
much to enjoy and I know that you will also want
to stay as we watch our teachers play a Netball
match. We need your support as our Grade R
learners will play their first ever “competitive”
tournament as well against our visiting schools!
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CULTURAL
ACTIVITIES

It’s officially FEisteddfod season! All
our Preparatory have been given entry
forms with the intention of being all
inclusive and uncovering a few
superstars within our midst. The
enthusiasm is extremely encouraging
and I have already started clearing
some wall space in the admin building
in anticipation for many -certificates
and trophies. “Bring it home!”

MR/MS
RIDGEWAY
BEAUTY PAGENT

Our Grade 7 learners have been invited
to participate in the Mr/Ms Ridgeway
Beauty Pageant on 5 August 2023. I
look forward to being in the front row
cheering for our children. Tickets are
available and the information is
available on D6 in terms of securing
tickets. That means that after watching
our Hockey teams dominate in
Polokwane (on 5 August 2023) I will
be in the hall cheering for our Grade 7s
on stage. Now that is what I call a
weekend at Ridgeway!

facebook

SPORT UPDATE

Next week brings our first fixtures for the
season with Hockey and Soccer matches held
here on our campus as well as in our
neighbouring schools. Our sport department
has been working tirelessly to secure weekend
fixtures as well so that our parents can come
through and support, as seeing you on the side
of the pitch cheering for your children is a
sight that I value most. We will be in
Polokwane for various fixtures coming up as
well and we will keep you updated.

NELSON
MANDELA DAY

We have embarked on a charity drive in
celebration of Nelson Mandela Day and I know
our community well, as we are caring and are
always willing to share, irrespective of how
little or how much we have. Thank you to our
parents who have already sent through items
and we will be collecting items next week as
well to be dropped off at the charity
organization soon.

I am sure you can now see why I have called
this the “back with a bang” edition as the
activity on our campuses are absorbing,
ongoing and engaging! I look forward to seeing
you at one of our events! Get onto our social
pages to keep up to date with the latest pictures
and updates.



